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 UPCOMING MEETINGS 
The next Growers meeting (board meeting) will be on 
Tuesday, August 9th, at 7 pm.  If the meeting is not at the 
round table upstairs in the Growers Market Building, look 
downstairs in the co-op, or elsewhere in the building.    .  -
-Milton Takei 
  
STRAWBOSS POSITION OPEN 
I am currently taking care of the dairy cooler, the freezers 
and some of the dried food items, every Thursday 
morning for about 2 and a half hour (with the help of 
volunteers). I had originally committed to the task every 
other Thursday, but sort of fell into doing it every 
Thursday. As my summer schedule is going to be 
changing, I need to go back to every other Thursday.  I 
am looking for someone to share the task with ASAP.  
Please let me know. 685-2548. Thanks, Stephanie  
 
PATTERSON PRESCHOOL POSITION 
Preschool Teacher. Patterson Preschool has a part-time 
position available to teach both a 3-4 yr old class and a 4-
5 yr old class. Experience or degree in ECE required.  
Our 30-year old cooperative preschool provides a high 
quality, affordable early education program with an 
emphasis on developmentally appropriate, play-based 
learning. High level of parental involvement in the 
classroom offers a unique opportunity for professional & 
personal growth for the right teacher. 
Please send resume, references, and brief statement of 
teaching philosophy to Patterson Preschool, PO Box 
22051, Eugene OR 97402 or cialin@efn.org by Aug 3. 
 
GARAGE SALE FOR NCAP 
Make NCAP's 9th Annual Benefit Garage Sale a Success! 
Come and Find a Bargain! Saturday July 30th 9am-3pm, 
3515 Glen Oak Dr 
(on 35th between Willamette & Donald) 
Proceeds benefit the Northwest Coalition for Alternatives 
to Pesticides 
 
HOUSE TO SHARE 
I am looking for a person to join me and my dog in 
making a home.  I am moving into a big duplex off of 
River Road on Oakleigh Street (river side with foot access 
to the bike path).  The room available is a smaller room 
with a sleeping loft, and a door to the outside.  I am 
asking $260 a month plus a $260 refundable deposit.  I  

 
have a small organic garden and will be putting in winter 
vegetables.  There is also a water filter for the kitchen and 
shower.  Sorry, the landlord says no more animals.     
 I am interested in living with someone who is into 
creating beauty, whole food eating, open communication, 
enjoys being at home and has a positive mindset.  If this 
sounds like you or someone you know please contact 
me at 717-7473.  This is a pager/voice mail.  Or you can 
email me at karibliss@yahoo.com.    Namaste, Kari 
Blochlinger  
 
NEW GAZETTE E-MAIL ADDRESS 
The e-mail address for the Garbanzo Gazette has changed.  
You can now send your gazette items to: 
<garbanzo@lists.opn.org>. – Milton Takei 
 
PEACH PITS NEEDED 
I'm collecting peach pits from organic peaches.  If you 
have a dozen or more, I'll pickup or arrange to meet at 
Growers. Please wash, rinse and let them dry. Thanx, 
Steve 689-7579 
 
BIKE TRAILER WANTED 
Mom with small child seeking that bike trailer sitting in 
your garage or storage. Willing to do trade to obtain it 
(Reiki, yardwork houscare, perhaps a little cash). Thank 
you community! Wendi Kai 465-2229 
Or wstarchild@hotmail.com 
 
This newsletter was published by the Little White Dog.  
Send comments or article submissions to 
garbanzo@lists.opn.org.  If you don’t have computer 
access, you can put articles in the garbanzo box at 
growers.  Newsletter copy deadline is 5:00 pm Tuesday.  
Market hours are Tuesdays 5-7pm; Thursdays 2:30 to 
7:30 pm and Fridays 3:00 to 6:30 pm.  An orientation to 
Growers is held each Thursday at 1:30.  The Growers 
email list includes an electronic banzo, events notices, 
and other misc. info. growers@lists.opn.org  Growers 
Market: 687-1145 
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